Dear Parents and children of Shakespeare Class,
Welcome back to the new school year. I hope that you’ve returned rested, have had a great summer, and are ready for another year of collaborative learning. This letter will set out the coming curriculum for the term ahead and explores some reminders at the start of this new school year.

Areas of study within subjects
Mathematics and English will be studied daily. Mathematics topics cover: place value, addition and subtraction, multiplication and division, and, some fraction work before Christmas. English will explore different genres of writing, through our class texts and curriculum areas. The text explores a fictional journey into space. 
Other subject areas:
· Science – Out if the World, which is a space topic
· Spanish – Presenting Myself and My Family
· Art – 2-D drawing to 3-D making
· PSHE – TEAMS, which explores collaboration, compromise, responsibility and communication
· P.E. – Rugby and Hockey (Term 1 and 2 Tuesday)
· Geography - Amazon, which explores the impact the river and area has both in Brazil and beyond.
· History – The Mayan Civilization
· R.E. - Creation, the book Genesis
· Computing – Systems and Searches
· Music – Mr Chai joins us this term (Tuesday)


Weekly home learning
Spellings and Times Tables – spellings and times-tables will be set and tested on Friday. Please help your child to learn them and prepare for the mini, Friday, assessment. 
Reading - If in year 5, do continue to read daily with an adult. Year 6s, remember that your end of year SATS assessment requires you to read and respond to 3000 words (approx.) in an hour; thus, you need to develop your sustained reading at pace.
Maths - Written Maths will also be sent out Friday and needs to be returned by Wednesday (at the latest) the following week. It should be marked by an adult at home. {Please note, children will undergo an assessment to set their level before this commences.}
Clothing
Please do name all of your child’s uniform, including sports equipment and coat. Ensure that they are equipped with a light-weight, quick-drying, raincoat for the warmer wet periods as we do always try to go outside at break/lunch times.


Snacks + Drinks
Please do furnish your child with a named water bottle which can be filled with squash if preferred.
Snacks should be a piece(s) of fruit or vegetable, multigrain bar, or similar. Essentially, healthy and not a sugar or fat based treat. (Do avoid chocolate and crisps etc.) Remember, two snacks can be consumed within the day, at morning break and afternoon snack time.

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to ask for further clarification.
Yours sincerely, 
Mr Price 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Shakespeare Class Teacher 
















